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Diary Dates 

 

30th Sept – Luddendenfoot Bake Off!  
30th Sept – Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 1.30pm 
30th Sept – KS1 Assembly (inc. Reception) – 2.50pm  
7th Oct – Class 5/6 – Blackpool Pleasure Beach visit  
11th Oct – Y4 Robinwood Parent meeting – 3.30pm  
19th Oct – Rec/Y1/2/3 – Halloween Disco  
20th Oct – Y4/5/6 – Halloween Disco  
21st Oct – School closes for half term  
31st Oct – School Reopens  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER – w/c 26.09.16 
 
  
 
 

Class Attendance w/c 19.09.16 
 

                          1st – R/Y1 =100% 
         Y1/2 = 100%% 

                           3rd – Y2/3 = 98.7% 
                        Y4/5 = 98.7% 

5th – Y5/6 = 97.8% 
 

Well Done – R/Y1 & Y1/Y2! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dinner Money – important notice  
 

Polite reminder – Dinner Money should be paid 
on a weekly basis if not paid termly.  
Please remember to login to your child’s 
account and check your balance.   
If any debts are incurred – you will be asked to 
provide your child with packed meals until the 
debt is cleared.  Thank you. 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Milk Money - Reception & Y1 children 
 

Milk Money payment for the full term up to 
December will be £6.90.  If you child does not 
want to have milk, please let your child’s class 
teacher know as soon as possible.  If you have not 
already done so please can you login and select 
the relevant payment item.  Thank you.  
      
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

Praise Assemblies  
Due to changes to the teaching timetable, 
Praise Assemblies will now take place on Friday 
afternoon at 2.50pm.  Notifications will be sent 
via text message.  Please remember to update 
the school office of any changes to mobile 
numbers. Thank you. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Parent Volunteers  
We are always looking for parent volunteers to 
help in school, to listen to children read or if you 
have any hidden talents to possibly help run an 
after school club or drive our mini buses. If you 
would like to volunteer an online DBS check 
needs to be completed.  This is at no cost to 
volunteers.  Please ask at the school office for 
details if you are interested. All support welcome. 
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KS2 Winners  

 

 
Our ‘Top achievers’ for their 
achievement and progress, are… 
 
 

Finlay Swindells 
Harvey Brook  
 

 

Our ‘Wise Owls’ for their attitude to 
learning, are… 
 

Heather Harper  
Evie Ward 

 

Our ‘Super Stars’ for being good role 
models, are… 

 

Ffion Noot-Williams     
William Taylor  
 

 

Our ‘Amazing presentation’, award 
goes to ….. 
 

Kobe Aitchison  
Casey Naylor  
 

 Our ‘top reader’ award goes to …. 
 

Letisha Naylor  
Imogen Noot-Williams  

PTFA News  
 

Bake off and Macmillan coffee afternoon this 
Friday!!! 
 

Please join in the fun, the more we have 
involved the more money we will raise for 
Macmillan and the PTFA. Make sure you fill in 
and return all entry forms along with your £1 
by Wednesday morning at the latest. 

 Make sure you include your child’s name, 
class, brief description of what they have 
baked and state whether it contains nuts 
please so we know who they belong to and 
that the winners receive their prizes. 

 

There are amazing prizes for both KS1 and KS2 

 1st prize - The Secret Cafe have kindly 
offered the winner the chance to go and 
bake their creation with them. Not only 
that, they will be sold in the cafe too, with 
all the proceeds donated to Macmillan. 

 2nd prize - a baking themed hamper 

 3rd prize - a baking recipe book. 

The Macmillan coffee afternoon will take place 
1.30pm- 3pm. This is your chance to pop along, 
see and taste what the children have made, 
have a chat, a drink and support an amazing 
charity. This is open to everyone, parents, 
Grandparents and friends. Any remaining bakes 
will be sold at the end of school. 
 
We need volunteers to help in the afternoon, if 
you are free to help please leave your details at 
the school office or let one of us know. 
Thank you 
 
 

 

 


